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Fort McMurray Branch Report To Council
September 12th, 2002

Branch Activities

Exec Meeting
The September Exec meeting was held on the 10th at Keyano College.

Teachers’ Award
Jill Agnew, a grade 10 science and grade 11 chemistry teacher at Westwood Community
High School received the Teachers’ Award for Fort McMurray.  She was honoured at a
dinner event with our Vice Chair and Outreach Coordinator.

Trade Show
The Annual Oilsands Tradeshow was on September 4th and 5th at MacDonald Island.
APEGGA had a display at this event for the second year in a row.  The booth was staffed
by Fort McMurray branch volunteers.  The purpose for the booth is to make contact with
Engineers and Geoscientists in the region who are not yet registered and provide answers
to questions and registration packages.

Upcoming Events

We are holding a Golf Tournament on September 20th at Miskanaw Golf Club.  Dates for
the Professional Development Day and the Wine Tasting will be announced shortly.

Kim Farwell, P.Eng.,
Branch Chair - Fort McMurray
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